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Night work on Atchison Street 
at Wollongong  
 

September 2024 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW is working with 
Wollongong City Council to relocate 
the existing Wollongong bus layover, 
currently located on Marine Drive.  

What work are we doing? 
Following extensive community consultation in 
2023, investigation work will begin next week to 
relocate the Marine Drive bus layover area to 
Atchison Street, Wollongong. 

We’ll be completing investigation work at the 
proposed Atchison Street site to inform further 
planning and detailed design. 

Work will include boundary survey, cutting 
pavement and bore-hole drilling to determine the 
location of utilities and the suitability of the 
existing pavement surface and substructure for 
buses. 

When and where we’ll be working  
We’ll be working at the Atchison Street car park, 
opposite 19 Atchison Street, Wollongong.  

Work will be carried out at night between 5pm 
and 6am from Monday 30 September to 
Wednesday 2 October 2024, weather permitting. 

What will this mean for you? 
There will be temporary impacts to residents and 
motorists while we carry out this work. Noisy 
activities will be completed during the early 
evening to reduce the disruption to nearby 
residents. 

You may notice: 

• noise and light from machinery and equipment 
• workers and vehicles 
• traffic controllers and signage. 

Changes to car park access 

Work will be carried out outside of the car park 
operating hours to reduce the impact on car park 
users. During work hours, exclusion zones will be 
in place around the work areas to ensure the 
safety of workers and pedestrians.   

Contact us 
If you have any questions or would like more 
information, please contact the project team: 

  0467 863 190 

   southprojects@transport.nsw.gov.au  

  nswroads.work/wollongongbuslayover 

If you need help understanding this information, 
please contact the Translating and Interpreting 
Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 
0467 863 190. 

Location of work 
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